
Generac Power Systems Re-Announces Recall Of Portable 
Generators Due Finger Amputation  

 
Recall Date: 10 November 2022 

Description: CPSC Re-announces recall of Generac Portable Generators due to finger 
amputation and crushing injury. For a complete list of affected products, please visit the 
CPSC website. 

The following items were sold at The Exchange: 
 

Product Description UPC Image 

Portable Generator GP6500  696471075816 

 

Portable Generator GP8000E  696471074567 

Portable Generator GP6500  696471075137 

 
Hazard: An unlocked handle can pinch consumers’ fingers against the generator frame 
when the generator is moved posing finger amputation and crushing hazards. 
 

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled portable generators 
unless the locking pin has been inserted to secure the handle in place before and after 
moving the generator. Contact Generac for a free repair kit consisting of a set of spacers 
to move the handle away from the frame, eliminating the pinch point. Customers who had 
responded to the original recall will automatically be sent a new kit. 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, a total of 37 reports of injuries, 24 resulting in finger 
amputations and 5 in finger crushing. 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchanges and other retailers from June 2013 through June 2021. 

Consumer Contact: Consumers may contact Generac Power Systems Phone: 844-242-
3493 or visit Generac.com/handlespacer. 

Manufacturer: Generac Power Systems Inc 

Recall #: 22-034 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2023/CPSC-Reannounces-Recall-of-Generac-Portable-Generators-Additional-Finger-Amputation-and-Crushing-Injury-Reported-New-Repair-Kit-Available

